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Upcoming Events 

December: 

6th -  PTA Meeting in Kiva at 10:15 
am 

16th -  School Christmas Sing 

19th -Jan 2nd - Christmas Vacation- 
No School 

 

January: 

3rd -Tuesday- (First day back at 
school) 

PTA Meeting in Kiva at 10:15 am 

PTA President’s Message 

The school bond passed from the November election.  Thank you to all who made an effort to vote.  This means 
that the Alpine School District can go ahead with much needed building plans for our area.   

We recognize all the fantastic volunteers who help in our school & with PTA Programs.  We had our Reflections 
Award Night, Navigators Night-out at Dominoes, Classic Family Skate Night, a Book Fair, & Knowledge Bowl events, 
all run by dedicated volunteers making a difference in the lives of children at our school.  Thank you! 

We have safety concerns at pick up/drop off times at the school.  We are trying to communicate with city officials 
about getting the road finished in front of the school that will help.  There is always a need for all of us to be safety 
minded, especially at these times.  Avoid distractions, like cell phone calls in the drive ways, & be sure your kids 
walk in the cross walks, not running across traffic to get to your car.  We appreciate your care and consideration.      

Enjoy a wonderfully joyful & safe Holiday season!   Warm wishes, Laurie Wilcox, PTA Pres. 2011-2012  

 

The office staff has asked that we 
remind all to be sure to send a 
COAT with your kids every 
day until Spring! 

Keep one in their backpack even 
on milder days due to the 
unpredictable weather. 

Recess will still be outside on most days. 

Parents: 

Please be sure to check in at the office 

before going to your child’s classroom.  
Anytime you enter the school you should 
check in with the secretaries first. 

Going directly to the classroom disrupts 
instructional time and makes it hard to 
ensure the safety of children.  Thank you 
for your care on this matter. 

 



We want to congratulate and thank all the students who participated in 

the Reflections Art Program this year. 

We also want to congratulate those students who received Awards 

of Excellence.   Their art will be advancing to the Lehi Area level 

of competition. 
 

Photography:  Kierra Stout, Jane Tew, Anna Martin, Noah Jenkins, Madeline Iverson     
Visual Art:   Kate Tew, Miranda Bailey, Dylan Black, Abigail Ellsworth, Elissa Topham 
Music:   Kate Tew, Joey Marchbanks, Sydney Miller, Jessa Lethbridge, Sofia Peterson 
Literature:   Alexys Rico, Zachary Tew, Bridgette Biggers, Brenna Frampton, Allee 
Wassmer 
Film:   Jane Redd, Ashton Hellewell, Amelia Ward, Braxton Biggers, Jack Brannelly 
Dance:   Anna Moors, Elizabeth Moors, Drew Scott, Parker Scott, Taylin Davis 
3-D Art:   Carly Brady, Emma Jorgensen, Elizabeth Jorgensen, Megan Ellsworth, Brianna 
Hancock 

 
We hope all who participated had fun and will participate next year!     

Next year's theme will be "The Magic of a Moment." 
 
 

 
 

We are so excited to 
announce that the 
school musical this 

year will  be Mary 
Poppins ! !  

We will be sending information home to parents 
of 5th and 6th graders in December, so keep your 

eyes open for them. The first meeting will be January 
12th after school (3:30) in the gym. Hope to see a lot 

of your students there!  
Thanks,  

Chrissy Krebs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Thank you, THANK YOU to all  those who supported our box top program! 

We were able to earn just over $1,100.00 for our school during the box top contest. I am pleased to 
announce that the winning class is Mrs. Urrutia! Her class submitted 971 box tops to win an Ice Cream 
party. It was a close race with Miss Biggs class who collected 903 box tops and will receive a Donut Day! 
We are so grateful for your support in this program. Please continue to turn in your box tops before school 
break! Many of the Box Tops expire at the end of the year and we need to get those submitted before the 
Christmas break.  

Thanks again everybody! –PTA Fundraising committee 

 

 

Teacher/Staff Birthdays in 
December 

Ellen Morris 12/1   

Sarah Smith 12/7   

Erica Staples 12/12  

Tess Aid 12/16   

Fredia Shumway 12/22 

 



 

 

*Sorry this image is so small.  Check the Alpineschools.org website for a better view of the Menu.  Click on Parents/Students > 
Lunch/Breakfast Menu > Elementary Menus > North Point Elementary. 

 

  These “Strengthening Families Program” DVDs are still available for $3 in 
the office.  Again, this is a fantastic program that gives families the skills to 
better communicate, bond, and work together for healthy relationships 
and lives.  It’s a class you can do at home, on your schedule! 

Please fill in the following form with $3 and bring it to the secretaries at the 
school for your own copy.  Thank you & happy parenting. 

 

“Strengthening Families Program” DVD 

$3 ______  (Make checks payable to North Point PTA)  *Bring this form & Payment to the office to pick up your 
DVD. 

We’ve been asked to get your email in order to send reminders to take the survey at the end of the program.  
Thank you! 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________   


